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PUB-NP-005
Requests for Information One-Time Customer Bill Credit

Q. Are there any reasonable alternatives to provide eligibility to customers who begin
receiving service after July 1, 2020? What are the potential implications of these
alternatives?

A. Please see response to Request for Information PUB-NP-002.
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